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Contact Number: 956-681-2083 
 

Police Seek to Arrest Auto Theft Suspect 
 

 
Rodolfo Castillo Jr. 

   

McAllen Police Officers are asking the public’s assistance in locating a suspect in a motor 

vehicle theft investigation.  A magistrate in the McAllen Municipal Court determined probable 

cause is established to issue warrants of arrest for Rodolfo Castillo Jr. for Motor Vehicle Theft, 

a Third Degree Felony, and Engaging in Organized Criminal Activity, a Second Degree Felony.  

 

Rodolfo Castillo Jr. is suspected to have collaborated with others in the theft of a 2022 Dodge 

Ram pickup.  The Dodge Ram pickup was stolen from the 100 block of South 15th Street in the 

early morning hours of May 26, 2025.   

 

Rodolfo Castillo Jr. is described as 26 years of age, approximately 5’ 11” in height, 

approximately 210 pounds, black hair, and brown eyes.  Rodolfo Castillo Jr.’s last known 

address is in San Benito, Texas.    

 

If you know where Rodolfo Castillo Jr. may be located, you are urged to call McAllen Crime 

Stoppers at (956) 687- 8477.     

 

Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956-687-

TIPS (956-687-8477).  You can remain anonymous.  Information that leads to an arrest may be 

eligible for a cash reward.  You may also submit an anonymous tip through the “P3 Tips” smart 

phone app.    
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